
Mendocino Rotary Board 

Meeting Minutes 

March 26, 2020 

Present: Matt Ohalloran, Jeff Stubbs, John Cottle, Mike Sandys, Toby Ward, Gary 

Hopper, Jerry Karabensh, Harold Hauck. The meeting was held by Zoom 

videoconference 

  

1. Announcements 

Harold reviewed the club balance sheets. The $50,000 for the park is in the clubs account.  

2. Discussion 

Support for the communities Covid-19 pandemic preparedness was undertaken. It was agreed 

to donate $2,500 to the Mendocino Coast Children ’s Fund. 

International; it was agreed to send $3,100 for the ablution block project in Vanuatu. 

Construction has begun there.  

Donations in lieu of our usual $25 weekly meeting lunch costs were encouraged.  

Discussion of ways to recruit more people to participate in club projects – such as a “Friends of 

Rotary” group to associate with the club were had.  

3. Roundtable 

Fellowship was enjoyed, Zoom was a pleasant success with only minor audio glitches.  


